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  Together We Achieve 

  Godley Street 
Blanchetown SA 5357 
  

Phone: (08) 8540 5041  
Fax: (08) 8540 5115 
Mobile: 0412635880 
  

Email: dl.0571.admin@schools.sa.edu.au 
Web: www.blanchtnps.sa.edu.au  
 
Principal:   Sue Billett 
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Important Dates 

 

 

Wednesday 7/11 

       Playcentre / JP 

       Interaction 

 

Thursday 8/11 

       Assembly 

 

Mon 12/11– Wed 14/11 

        Camp 

 

Friday 16/11 

        Footsteps MPS 

 

Friday 23/11 

        Religious Seminar  

        at RPS 

 

Tuesday 4/12 

        Concert 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vision 
Blanchetown Primary 

School, in partnership with its 

community, provides a 

supportive and challenging 

learning environment.  We 

have a success orientated 

culture, where all students 

are confident, 

independent, 21st century 

learners, who are 

empowered to strive for 

personal excellence. 

 

 

  

HONESTY    RESPECT   RESPONSIBILITY   RESILIENCE   EXCELLENCE 

 

Welcome to week 4. 

 

We have less than a week to go till school camp in Adelaide.  Bookings 

have been confirmed, shopping organised, and relevant paper work 

submitted. 

To help keep the cost of the camp low, we would appreciate donations 

of cakes, biscuits and fruit for break times and supper. The foods can be 

brought into school from tomorrow onwards. 

 

* Students need to be at school on Monday morning with all their 

belongings by 8am as we will be leaving punctually by 8.30am. We will 

not be able to wait for late comers. 

 

The bus will be back at school about 3.20pm, so we will ring you if there is 

any change to arrival time. The school bus run will NOT be running that 

afternoon. 

NB There will be NO Integrated Preschool on Tuesday13th November 

 

A new website for the school is being developed. The company will be at 

our school on Thursday 15th November to take photos of our school and 

students at work and play. Students will need to wear their school clothes 

that day. If you do not want your child’s photo on our new website, 

please let us know. 

 

On Friday 16th November, students will be participating in an interaction 

day at Morgan Primary School which will include learning new dances 

taught by ‘Footsteps’ dance company. Everyone will travel by bus 

(Waikerie Coaches), and will need snacks, lunches, bottles of water and 

their hats. The bus will leave our school at 8.30am and return by the end 

of the day. 

The cost of this excursion is being met by the school budget. Attached is a 

permission form which needs to be returned before Friday 16th. 

 

For Christian Options this term, students will be attending a puppet 

performance at Ramco Primary School on Friday 23rd November. We will 

be travelling by Pearsons Bus Service and the Schools Ministry Group of 

Waikerie will be meeting the cost. We will be departing at 8.45am and 

returning by 12pm. 

Attached is a consent form which needs to be completed and returned 

before Friday 23rd. 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 

http://www.blanchtnps.sa.edu.au/


 

From Ada’s Desk 

 

 
 

   
If joy is a matter of gratitude, and gratitude is a matter of perspective, then giving thanks changes 
not only your perspective — but also changes your life. 
 What is something you can be thankful for today?  

 
Ada :)  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


